
Legal Notice 

City of Derby, CT 

The City of Derby Zoning Board of Appeals took the following 

action at their meeting held on September 28, 2022: 

Applicant: Raymond Sadlik 

5 Cullens Hill Road 

Derby, CT 06418 

Location:  Same 

Request: To reduce the bulk side yard setback 

requirement from 25 ft. to 2 ft. and to reduce 

the bulk rear yard setback requirement from 5 ft. 

to 2 ft. for the purpose of building a 2-car 

garage. 

Action:  APPROVED. 

 

Dated at Derby, CT this 30th day of November 2022. 

Richard Bartholomew, Chair 

 

Published in the Connecticut Post on December 1, 2022 


